
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Monday 18th of March (2.30 - 3.00), you are invited to a KS2 SATs 
information meeting. Here you will be given information about what SATs 
tests your child will be taking as well as when they will take place and what to 
expect.  
 
Although specific information about support for individual children will be 
communicated to you at ‘Parents Consultations’, you will have the opportunity 
to ask general questions. 
 
If you are unable to attend this meeting, relevant information will be sent 
home with your child on Monday 18th March. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. P. Llanwarne 
 
Assistant Headteacher, Maths Lead and Curriculum Lead 
Hazel Grove Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


